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This series of photos show the installation of our sewer connection. What's important to note here is that Liscott never bothered to locate or connect our sewer, gas or electricity until after the modules arrived in late October. Typically, these operations would be conducted when the foundation is being excavated and poured. The weather during the foundation installation was nice and heavy equipment was  already on site. Plus, locating and installing this infrastructure would then ensure that power, gas and sewer could be connected prior to the modules arriving. Liscott never could locate our sewer line, so we had to hire a company to find it. Liscott then demanded an extra $15,500 to eventually install the sewer.
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